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Sea-level modelling: where are we now and where are
we going?
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Sea-level science has seen many recent developments in observations
and modelling of the different contributions and the total mean sea-level
change. In this talk I will discuss past developments in sea-level
modelling (going from IPCC AR5 to SROCC and AR6), and what are the
main differences in methods and in results. I will then show how the
models compare to observations, and present thoughts on extending
these comparisons back into the 20th century. Finally, I will discuss the
outlook for further improvements in sea-level projections.
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